
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Post Public Hearing for  
Let Them Grow Act Regulations FAQ  

How will public comments be evaluated?  

Information provided through public comment process will be evaluated in accordance with the 
Administrative Procedure Act (Neb. Rev. Stat. §§ 84-901 et seq.). Per statute, all comments received 
must be reviewed and evaluated. 

Once the public comment process is complete, program staff will review all comments and complete a 
hearing summary. 

What happens after the hearing summary is completed?  

If no significant revisions are necessary, the regulation is reviewed by the Board of Health. The 
Department then formally adopts the regulation and sends it to the Attorney General for review.  

How long will the public comment review take place? 

This depends upon the number of public comments submitted and if revisions to the regulations are 
necessary. 

Could the proposed regulations change after the November 28, 2023 public hearing?  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yes, after the November 28, 2023 hearing, the Department will review and consider all written and oral 
public comments as required by law. Based upon those comments the Department at its discretion may 
revise or change the regulations. If any revisions made to the proposed regulations are substantial, a 
second public hearing on the revised regulation is required.  

Will the public comments received be available to the public? 

Once the public comment process is complete, program staff will review all comments and complete a 
hearing summary which will be posted online.  

To submit comments regarding regulations only please email DHHS.Regulations@nebraska.gov 

For public records requests, please email DHHS.PublicRecords@nebraska.gov 

For media inquiries, please email DHHS.PIO@nebraska.gov 
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For general questions regarding the regulations or for requests for clarification, please email 
DHHS.Letthemgrowact@nebraska.gov  
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